
From: "5G Crisis" <report@5Gcrisis.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 7:45:41 AM 
Subject: We beat the telecoms in California! 

Together, we did it!  

Yesterday, California Governor Newsom vetoed SB 556, a telecom-sponsored 
bill that would have paved the way for the rapid and unchecked deployment of 
small cell antennas across California.  

The bill was supported by all the wireless carriers, big business groups and 
people who believed the big lie that wireless broadband is the answer to closing 
the digital divide.  

Congratulations to all of the individuals and groups in California and across the 
country who signed petitions, sent letters and emails to legislators, newspapers 
and the Governor, participated in the Twitter storm and who always believed that 
we could win. We are proud to have played a part in this great success! 

Thank you :-) 
            - The ART Team 



But....the fight may not be over yet. We expect the telecoms and their legislative 
supporters to try to mount an override of the Governor's veto.  Please watch your 
inbox for news and information from ART and be ready to help us fight once 
more.  

____________________________________________ 

Is your local small cell code up to date? 
Now that California's governor has preserved the right for local officials to decide 
how new technologies will be integrated into their communities, it's more 
important than ever that your local code is up to date.  

No matter where you live, your best protection against finding a small cell 
antenna in your front yard is a strong municipal code.  

Our updated Municipal Code Checklist contains some of the most important 
language that every code should contain. Download a copy today and share with 
your municipal officials.  

Download the Municipal Code Checklist 
____________________________________________________________ 

Thank you to all of the organizations and individuals who worked with us in 
California, and also to those around the country whose financial contributions 
continue to make all of our efforts possible. We are extremely grateful for your 
support! 

- The ART Team  
Contribute 
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Contact us:  
Email: info@americansforresponsibletech.org 
Call: 516-883-0887 
https://www.facebook.com/AmericansForResponsibleTech 
https://twitter.com/safetech4all 
https://www.instagram.com/americans4responsibletech/ 
https://www.5gcrisis.com/
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